
RECNEWS

Autumn in Virginia brings a bounty of joy such as cooler 
temperatures, beautiful foliage and a drop in humidity.

For members of REC, the season also brings lower rates.

Beginning Oct. 1, members will notice a decrease in 
their electric rates, as REC returns to non-summer rates. 
REC introduced summer rates in June, with members 
paying slightly more for electricity June through 
September and less October through May.

Summer electricity use drives the cost REC pays for 
electricity all year. The State Corporation Commission 
(SCC) approved the implementation of summer rates 
early in 2018. REC’s SCC-approved rate adjustment 
went into effect in March.

Learn more at myrec.coop/rates.

With seasonal rates, REC members 
will pay less for electricity eight 
months out of the year.

As the Season Changes, 
So Do Your Rates

Non-summer rates effective 
Oct. 1 – Bills Will be Lower
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My Usage

REDUCE THE CLUTTER
OF MONTHLY BILLS.

Sign up for paperless
billing from REC.

MyREC SmartHub has all the tools you need to 
monitor your energy use daily and monthly, and even 
compare year-over-year usage. These handy tools 
are provided free to REC members, and all you need 
is a MyREC SmartHub profile. You can download the 
MyREC SmartHub app for iOS or Android, or access 
the website at myrec.smarthub.coop.

To access the tools:

1) Sign in to MyREC SmartHub.
2) Click My Usage. That’s it!

If you don’t have a MyREC SmartHub profile, please 
enroll free at myrec.smarthub.coop. Click on the 
link next to New User.

From here, you can find your kWh usage for the month 
or day, and compare with what you were using the 
previous year.

800-552-3904   |   www.myrec.coop

Get a notification each month when your bill is ready.
View and pay your bill online.

Sign up today in MyREC SmartHub.


